[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Jane Olds [mailto:clerk@launton-pc.gov.uk] 
Sent: 14 November 2018 14:24
To: Sarah Greenall
Subject: Planning application reference: 18/01769/ADV

Dear Sarah,

Launton Parish Council met on 1 November and considered planning application reference 18/01769/ADV for "3no. existing wall mounted Bakels signage proposed to be back lit" at British Bakels Ltd, 3A Longlands Road Launton Bicester OX26 5AH at the meeting.

The Council objected to the application.  This was because of the light pollution from the additional signage and because it was felt that there was no need for the signs to be backlit, particularly as there was already so much lighting in the area which currently lit the signs.  

There was also concern about the loss of visual amenity, particularly for the residents of the nursing home and the new houses being constructed opposite the site.

I trust that this is of help to you.

Best wishes,

Jane

Jane Olds
Launton Parish Clerk
13 Oak Close
Bicester
OX26 3XD
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